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From: Richard Peterson [richard@farmerspress.com]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 10:38 AM
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Subject: Rules change
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We are opposed to the adoption of new Subsection 6 beginning on page 78 at line 205 and 
continuing through line 213 on page 79. This proposed change will adversely impact how our 
newspaper handles cases involving court records. Thank you for your consideration. 

  

--  
Richard Peterson 
Benson County Farmers Press 
Box 98 
Minnewaukan, ND 58351-0098 
Phone: 701-473-5436; fax: 701-473-5736 
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